
Hello, 
I live in the Argay neighborhood in East Portland and I am requesting that all of the vacant or 
underdeveloped R-3 zoned land in the Argay neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-
family residential. Also, I would like the proposed Mixed Employment areas with change 
numbers 287, 288, and 289 at the SE corner of NE 122nd and Shaver, as well as 290 at the SW 
corner of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd. be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-family.  
I support the City’s similar change #688 along NE 148th Avenue North of I-84. 
 
We moved into this neighborhood a year and 1/2 ago because it is family-friendly and safe.  I 
believe that too many apartment buildings and high traffic areas will make this a less-desirable 
place to live and have a negative impact on the quality of life in the Argay neighborhood. The 
percentage of apartment buildings to single-family homes in Argay is already too high. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Deborah Baier 
13711 NE Siskiyou Ct. 
Portland, OR  97230 
515.633.7987 
 
Debbie Baier <newleafwriting@msn.com> 


